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Monday 16th October 2023 
 
Phonics This week we will continue to revise and recap what we have learned throughout 
this first half term. Please encourage your child to read their phonics book to you each 
evening as once they have books with words it is important that they read them fluently.  
 
Cowrie Class Welly Walk Thank you so much for helping the children to raise so much 
money last week! I have already put an order in for the table and chairs and some other 
resources for our mud kitchen. Your support and generosity mean the world! 
 
Parent/Teacher Meetings are being held this evening. This provides us with an opportunity 
to discuss how your child has settled into school in these first few weeks. Please let me 
know if you are unable to attend and we will rearrange. 
 
This week’s welly walk … On Tuesday 17th October (tomorrow) we are going to accompany 
the rest of the school on their sponsored welly walk. Cowrie Class do not need to raise any 
more money – we are just going to enjoy the lovely walk in our locality whilst supporting the 
rest of the school. Please make sure you have signed the permission list in the classroom 
and let me know if you’d like to come with us. Collection will be from the beach at 3pm 
tomorrow and we will leave book bags etc in school overnight. 
 
Harvest Breakfast is on Wednesday 18th October. Please bring in the food/drink donation 
(indicated on the list that came home last week) on Wednesday morning and please feel 
welcome to stay and help to give out the food during the morning. 
 
Friday 20th October marks the end of our first half term in school! It’s absolutely flown by, 
and the children have settled in so well! Thank you for your continued support and I hope 
you have a restful half term break when it arrives.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please don’t hesitate to pop in to see me. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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